
FC53. STRATEGIC COMMUNITY PLAN AND COMMUNITY PLAN – SINGLE
OUTCOME AGREEMENT ANNUAL MONITORING STATEMENT

With  reference  to  the  Minute  of  Meeting  held  on  8  December  2010  (Paragraph  FC53
refers),  there was submitted Report (circulated) dated 18 September 2011 by the Chief
Executive  (a)  providing  an  update  on  Strategic  Community  Plan  outcomes  for  the
Falkirk Council area, and (b) presenting the Single Outcome Agreement Monitoring
Statement for both the Strategic Community Plan and the Council’s Corporate Plan.

AGREED to approve the Falkirk Community Planning Partnership Single Outcome
Agreement Monitoring Statement as at September 2011, as detailed in Appendix 1 of the
Report.


